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Secretary Gray Statement Applauding Fifth Circuit Court of 
Appeals’ Decision as Huge Win for Election Integrity  

 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to the Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals’ decision that 
Mississippi’s law allowing mail-in ballots to be received after the day of the election is unlawful, 
Wyoming Secretary of State Chuck Gray released the following statement applauding the ruling as a huge 
win for election integrity: 

 “I applaud the Fifth Circuit Court of Appeals for their common-sense decision. Wyoming State 
law makes clear that ballots must be received by Election Day. But other states have allowed ballots after 
Election Day, and have had many problems. The Fifth Circuit’s decision is a huge, important win for 
election integrity.”   
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